We, the faculty of the Department of the Library, object to  the proposed governance plan for the College of Staten Island announced by the Office of the President on March 3, 2021, and the process by which it was introduced. This governance proposal has been presented without any consultation. We have strong concerns about the diminished role of faculty in academic decisions and also specific matters pertaining to the Library. 

Passed by the College of Staten Island Department of the Library on March 11, 2021.  
